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April 1st, 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have been alerted by the CWAC Safeguarding Children Partnership to two social media sites of 
concern. These two sites, Omegle and Discord, have been accessed by primary-age children in Cheshire, 
some of whom have been traumatised through unintentionally viewing sexualised and abusive images of 
children and adults through these sites. 
 
Neither of these sites is suitable for children, since both carry a 13+ age rating, but given the particular 
concern raised, please be especially vigilant regarding any use of them by your children. 
 
Parental controls on your home internet service are a good place to start – but other measures will be 
required to prevent access on mobile phones used outside the home. Advice on such matters is available 
via these links: 
 

 Think U Know  

 National Online Safety Website 
 

 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Rose 
Headteacher 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides

